
The Week Ahead at the UUFCM…
Sun	 3/26	 6:00 p.m.	 CUUPs Ostara Ritual
Tue	 3/28	 6:45 p.m.	 Central Michigan Sangha
Wed	 3/29	 10:00 a.m.	 UU Discussion Group at UUFCM 
		  7:00 p.m.	 Choir Rehearsal
Sun	 4/2	 10:30 a.m.	 Worship Service 
			   Infant Pantry Collection 
		  1:30 p.m.	 Fellowship Life Coord. Team Meeting 
		  7:00 p.m.	 COVID Task Force
For complete information, see our calendar at uufcm.org/calendar

Minister on Study Leave
Rev. Drew will be on study leave from Friday, March 24 through 
Thursday, March 30. During this time off from regular duties, 
Drew is still available for urgent business as needed. If you 
can’t reach him directly, please contact board president Stacey 
Pattison (989.330.1832; patti1s@cmich.edu).

Dinners for ICRH
We will be providing dinners for the homeless shelter guests 
at St. John’s on Sunday, March 26; Tuesday, March 28; and 
Saturday, April 1. If you are interested in helping, please 
contact Joyce Henricks. They are also looking for overnight 
volunteers.

CUUPs Ostara Ritual - March 26
Covenant of UU Pagans
Ostara is a pagan celebration of the Spring Equinox. It is a ritual 
that welcomes the full promise of Spring and the turning of 
the wheel towards the Summer Solstice. We will hold the ritual 
promptly at 6pm, via hybrid (in-person/Zoom), and there will 
be no potluck.

Videos of the Choir Presentations 
Available
If you missed either of the worship services on March 12 or 
March 19 when the Joyful Noise Choir presented the “Seven 
Principles” and the “Celebration Anthem,” they are available to 
view at our Sermon Archive: uufcm.org/sermon-archive

Would You Like to Attend GA This Year?
General Assembly will be June 21-25 in person in Pittsburgh 
or virtually. We have some donated leadership funds that can 
support attendance, so if you are interested in attending as 
a visitor, either in person or virtually, contact Stacey Pattison 
(staceyp555@gmail.com).

A Weekend to Remember!
We celebrated the 20th Anniversary of our Charter with the UUA 
this weekend. It was a wonderful experience! 
On Saturday, we had a party that was full of laughter, delicious 
food and drink, and above all an excellent program where we 
shared our talents and got involved in interactive games.
Our Sunday service was also very special. Rev. Lisa Presley from 
the MidAmerica Region of the UUA gave a moving and motivating 
sermon. Our choir featured the premiere of our UUFCM Celebration 
Anthem which we commissioned Dr. David Wolfson to compose.


